Second Grade Wilmeth 
Longhorn Newsletter
April 14th -18th 
 
Upcoming Dates
April 22nd – STAAR Testing (NO Visitors)
April 23rd - STAAR Testing (NO Visitors)
April 23rd – 2nd Grade Field Trip
April 30th  – Progress Reports Go Home
May 2nd – 2nd Grade Living Museum 

Spelling Words-
corn, cork, short, store, chore, more, score, your, pour, four

Challenge Words – 
court, before, yourself, fourteen, explore, support, comfort, ignore, report, author

Sight Words- 
show, also, air, give, wish, why, wash


STARR TESTING DATES

Tuesday, April 22nd
Wednesday, April 23rd

There will be NO VOLUNTEERS or VISITORS allowed on campus these dates due to 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade taking the STAAR test.

Thank you for understanding!



LEARNING. COM Coming Soon…
We will begin using Learning.com in place of Pearson on our homework starting this next week ,the week of April 14th. Learning.com is a technology resource provided by the district in order to facilitate new learning of technology skills for 2nd graders. An information letter as well as login/password details has been sent home in take home folders. 

Attendance – Please Read
If your child will be absent from school, please call our Absence Line at: 469-302-7410
Also, if possible, please try to schedule appointments or pickups for after 9:15am, so that your child is counted present for the school day.  
Thank you for your help and support with this!

Field Trip 
           When: April 23rd 
Where: Sci-Tech Discovery Center 

Important Information 
*Volunteers MUST complete an online Volunteer Background Check to chaperone. 
*Students will need to bring a sack lunch and wear their 2nd Grade shirt.
Visit our Team Weebly for
 Newsletters, Homework, Strategies 
and web links.
http://wilmethsecondgrade.weebly.com   
      
Let’s Keep It Safe…
Scooters and bikes have been disappearing at Wilmeth. We hope it is a case of mistaken identity and they will be returned. We highly suggest you lock them up!
       


